
As a boat and home owner on the Newberg Pool, I am wondering what happened to the ability of local OSMB staff and public to find 
an acceptable compromise on the wake issue.  The restrictions imposed last year were doable, offering a local area for wake surfers 
to engage in their sport.   The enforcement of such restrictions were not enforced leading to this situation. These options were never 
given a chance .  Please keep them in place . Also, enforcement of ballast wakes can be restricted out of the allowed surf zones.  It 
is shameful that Oregon river representatives would ignore the value of the natural recreation opportunities that our very state 
espouses.

Thank you,

Joanne Price


